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TIMELY RENEWAL LETTER 

RYAN FLYNN 
Cabinet Secretary 
BUTCH TONGATE 
Deputy Secretary 

David Schoep, RSO License No. ABlSl-42 
New Mexico State University Environmental Health & Safety 
1635 Standley Dr. , Environment Management Facility 
Las Cruces, NM 88003 

Subject: Timely Renewal Letter for Radioactive Material License #ABlSl-42-extension of 
expiration date September 30, 2014. 

Dear: Mr. Schoep, 

The New Mexico Envirorunent Department hereby grants a timely renewal for Radioactive 
Material License #ABlSl-42, with expiration date of September 30, 2014 pending review of 
documentation submitted for license renewal. An extension of the above mentioned Radioactive 
Material License is hereby granted for 90 days from the date of this letter. 

You may continue doing business under your expired license which will be considered to be 
under a timely renewal filing. 

Final action on this application will occur after the requirements of New Mexico Radiation 
Protection Regulations, 20.3.3 NMAC, have been satisfied. This letter will become a permanent 
patt of your license file. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-8600. 

Sincerely, 

Santiago M. Rodriguez, Program Manager 
Radiation Control Bureau 

Cc: file 


